
COLDENHAM FIRE DISTRICT  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 

Due to a lack of quorum, the May 12, 2025 regular monthly meeting of the Board of Fire 

Commissioners of the Coldenham Fire District is hereby rescheduled to Tuesday, May 13, 2025 

at 8 p.m. For the Coldenham Fire District, Joseph D. Keenan, Secretary. 


